
 

 

Mellers Primary School Council Minutes 
 
Date of meeting: 18th January 2016 

People present: 
Caleb and Mazar Y6 
Ismail and Lanai Y5 
Mrs Sokoli 
Cariad 
 
Agenda: 

• Drinks at tuck shop 
 

We talked to Cariad about drinks being served at tuck shop. She stated that: 

• They can’t use cups because they can’t be taken outside and if they do, 
there won’t be enough time to sterilize them; 

• Juices are very unhealthy and too sugary to give out in school (smoothies 
take too long so they will be done once a term); 

• Water is always readily available in every class’ cloakroom; therefore there 
is no need for water. 
 

As school councillors we have made the decision that drinks will not be served at 
playtime. We all have access to a drink of water throughout the day. As a special 
treat the school council are willing to make smoothies for the children to buy 
once every school term. 

 
Chosen issue for next meeting 

• We know that Mrs Elliot would like the school council to work on an 
induction package for new arrivals.  

• Year 5 want a craft table outside at playtimes 
 
Action plan: 

• Arrange a date for the planning and selling of smoothies. 
 

 
Next meeting: 
 
To be confirmed. 

 
 
 
 
 


